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PROGRESS MONITORING PLAN UPDATE 
 
 
 WHAT’S NEW FOR 2007-2008?   
 
 

 In an effort to meet the mandate to reduce paperwork, district staff has worked 
collaboratively with the Broward Teacher’s Union to streamline the Progress Monitoring 
Plan process. For 2007-08 the Progress Monitoring Plan ( PMP) for Level 1 and 2 students 
will be a part of the revised School Improvement Plan. The PMP will be completed for the 
school rather than individual student.  A schoolwide plan to meet the academic needs of 
these students with interventions and progress monitoring will be a part of the revised plan. 
Parent notification will still be required; however, individual plans will not be necessary. 

 
 
 
 WHAT YOU NEED TO DO?   
 
 

 Let all teachers know that the PMP is part of the revised School Improvement Plan and be 
sure they are aware of the assessments and interventions  included in the plan.  

 
 
 WHAT WILL HAPPEN IF YOU DON’T?   
 
 

 You will be out of compliance with State statute. 
 
 
 
 WHO NEEDS TO KNOW?  
 
 

 Faculty and parents 
 
 
 
 HOW WILL YOU COMMUNICATE FOLLOW-UP?   
 
 

 The revised School Improvement Plan template will include the necessary fields to meet 
this state mandate.  The new SIP will be ready for 2008-09. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

CONTACT  
 

Core Curriculum Department 
Diane Carr, Executive Director, (754) 321-1850 


